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TODAY IS 

Wednesday
February 22, 2012



Martell Anderson, Taylor 

Beck, Mariah Gasaway, 

Austin Hartrunft, Aaron 

Petri, Malik Shannon, 

and Johnathan Will

Happy Birthday To:



•No athletic events

ATHLETIC EVENTS



Thought For The Day
“If you have built castles in the air, your work 
need not be lost; that is where they should be. 

Now put foundations under them.”
-Henry David Thoreau



Attention Seniors
Valparaiso University is hosting the Valparaiso 

Regional Spring College Fair on Wednesday, 
March 7, from 6:30 p.m. – 8 p.m. More than 
100 private and public colleges universities 

will be represented. Financial aid 
presentations will also be offered. Check out 

Valparaiso University’



BOOK CLUB

Book club will be 
meeting tomorrow, 

February 23rd in room
A-113



Attention Seniors
1100 scholarships are up for grabs through the 

Buick Achievers Scholarship Program. If you 
will be attending a four year university next 
year and plan to major in a field that deals 

with engineering, design, business or 
technology AND have an interest in the 
automobile industry, this could be the 

scholarship for you. The deadline is February 
29. Go to www.buickachievers.com for the 

application.



21st Century Scholars
If you are a Twenty-first Century Scholar, you 

must file your affirmation by March 1st or you 
will not be eligible for this scholarship. You 
must return this affirmation to the Ivy Tech 

South Bend office of the Twenty-first Century 
Scholars by March 1. If you have questions, 
contact them at 574-289-7001, ext: 6808.



Attention Seniors
The Rotary Club of Michigan City is offering two 

scholarships this year. The first scholarship 
provides $2000 for two years and the second 
provides a one-time award of $2000. To be 
eligible, a student must have demonstrated 

“Service Above Self” actions in their 
community and have a minimum of a “C” 
average. Applications are available in the 

Guidance Office and are due April 2.



Attention Seniors 
Attending PNC 

The PNC Chancellor’s Leadership Award 
Application is now available in the Guidance 
Office. To qualify for this renewable, $1000 

per year scholarship, the applicant must have 
a minimum 2.5 GPA and documented 

evidence of community and school 
involvement. Applications are due by May 4, 

2012.



Boys Basketball
The boys basketball game scheduled for 

Saturday, February 18th has been changed to 
today at 5 p.m. Central Time at South Bend 

Washington High School.



National Honor Society 
Candidates

The meeting has been rescheduled for Thursday,
February 23rd at 2:20 in the Media Center. 

The make-up date for those unable to attend 
is now February 24th at 6:30 in A112. Bring all 

information and material referred to in the 
notification letter. See Miss Smidt in A112 with

any questions or problems.



Girls Track

Girls Track and Field has started. We 
meet after school from 2:30 – 4:30. 
You are invited to join the team, just 
show up with a completed physical. 
All questions can be addressed to 

room N123.



Seniors Seeking 
Scholarships

The Urban League of Northwest Indiana is 
offering multiple scholarships. 

Information is available in the Guidance 
Office. The application deadline is April 

13.



Attention Juniors and 
Seniors 

For those interested in a career in the business 
field, the Junior Executive Institute is a free 
summer program that invites students from 

African-American, Latino, and American 
Indian backgrounds to experience a week at 

IU’s Kelley School of Business. Room & 
board, meals and program fees are covered. 

Students who wish to be considered for 
participation in the institute must have a GPA 

of 3.0 or above. Please see your counselor for
more information.



Chess Club 
MCHS is starting a chess club. The first 

meeting will be this week in A121 on 
Thursday, February 23. You do not have 
to already know how to play to attend.



Attention Sophomores
Mr. Kingsley will be here during lunch 

periods on Thursday and Friday this 
week to assist you in placing a class ring
order. On Thursday he will stay until 5:30

p.m. for parents.



Attention Seniors
Mr. Kingsley will be available at lunch 
periods on Thursday and Friday for any 

last minutes issues with caps and 
gowns.



Attention Seniors
The Purdue University North Central “CASH

for College” Weekend runs Saturday, 
Feb. 25 from 9 – 6 and Sunday, Feb. 26 
from 9 – 3. They will be helping anyone 
wanting to complete the FAFSA, which 
must be submitted by early March in 
order for a student to be eligible for 

scholarships, grants, loans or work-study
aid. For more information, visit 

www.pnc.edu or call 1-877-792-2012

New



Tech Club
The Technology Club will meet every 

Wednesday at the old Mullen school 
from 3:00 p.m. – 6:00 p.m.

New



Science Olympiad
Last Saturday, the MCHS Science Olympiad Wolves 

competed at I.U. Northwest in the Science Olympiad 
Regional Tournament.

The A-team winners who won first place were Matt 
Bietry, Eli Landis, Kirstin Horner, Elizabeth Brown, 
and Lilliana Pollnow. Second place winners were 

Veronika Werner, Grant Wozniak, Lilliana Pollnow, 
and Matt Bietry. Fourth place honorable mentions 

were received by Elizabeth Brown, Tom Kutch, 
Veronika Werner and Claire Werner. The B-team’s 
third place awards went to Wes Deutscher, Ashley 

Ronvik, and Jena Karras.

New


